Bnos Leaders, We Can’t Wait to
“See” You

March 9, 2021

Bnos Agudas Yisroel takes care of our Bnos Leaders with inspiration,
motivation, and, yes, fun! A huge part of that effort is our annual Bnos
Leaders’ Convention. It’s a highlight for Bnos Leaders from around the
country.

This year, we couldn’t host a convention. Still, we want to keep our Leaders
connected and knowing how much we appreciate them. They’'re working
harder than ever on virtual Bnos programs.

So, Bnos Leaders, you are invited to a jam-packed virtual evening of
inspiration and fun! We’re not pretending that it’s instead of Convention -
that’s irreplaceable. But this is a way to show that we’re thinking about you.
It's a venue to give just a taste of the encouragement and practical learning
at Convention.

Our event is happening on Thursday, March 11th, at 7:00 PM EST. Rabbi
Labish Becker, Executive Director of Agudas Yisroel of America, will start the
event with divrei bracha.
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Second is Mrs. Chaya Aviva Katz, principal of Bnos Chaya Academy, and our
keynote speaker. She’ll be offering chizuk, inspiration, and food for thought
on the importance of Bnos Leaders this year more than ever.

Next comes an exciting storytelling workshop by Rabbi Avi Frank, director of
Camp Agudah West. Storytelling is the backbone of every Bnos group. But
how do you add details to bring the story alive? What are tips for building
suspense? How can you bring in a lesson without sounding too overbearing
or predictable? Rabbi Frank will address those questions and more in this
hands-on workshop.

Finally, we’ll end with a super fun, interactive game.

This event is open by R.S.V.P only. Email bnos@agudah.org to register and
get the call-in information. Everyone who registers will also get a “Welcome
Packet” with more real-life tips and ideas.

We're excited to host our valued and dedicated Bnos Leaders on March 11th!
Sign-up to reserve your spot.

And if you'd like to get involved in Bnos, we’d love to hear from you! Email
bnos@agudah.org to find out how to start a Bnos group or volunteer in any
way.



